
Public Information
Open House 

The public is invited to attend a public information open house to learn about 
Water 2.0: Securing Lincoln’s Second Source, a project to study and develop 
options for the future of Lincoln’s water. The community will learn about the 
City’s efforts to ensure Lincoln’s long-term growth and prosperity through its 
Water 2.0, Securing Lincoln’s Second Source effort.

Representatives of the City, Advisory Council and consultant team will be on 
hand to share information and answer questions. 

Stop by the open house anytime during the open house hours (no formal 
presentation is planned). 

Thursday, December 1
5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Lincoln North Star High School Cafeteria 
(Main Entrance)

5801 N. 33rd Street
Lincoln, NE 68504

For more information:
visit lincoln.ne.gov, search: water2.0. 
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